
Halloween
AT CALDERWOOD NURSERY



 At Calderwood Nursery

Some of our 

pupils enjoyed 

creating some 

Halloween 

inspired stories!

be



Staff and pupils dressing up for 

Halloween Week!



Something 

‘spooky’ has 

happened to our 

Water Tray this 

week!



Thank you to our Parent 

Council who bought us arts 

and crafts materials to use 

during Halloween Week and 

throughout Autumn!

Thank you for helping us 

provide even more creative 

opportunities for our young 

learners.


